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Big Creek and the Buffalo River should be placed in Category 5 of the 303d List of
Impaired Waterbodies due to the overwhelming algae bloom on the Buffalo River.
ADEQ should identify the sources of impairment and take corrective action.

I encourage all members of ADEQ or any state employee involved to expose any
corruption, concealing pertinent facts or information and to honestly report how C
and H hog farm is contaminating the river. Paychecks and pension will not matter on
a dying planet with poisoned water. 

Please do the right thing and protect the waters of Arkansas. 
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